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Message from Mrs. Paterson 

The children’s art work around St George’s Day on the theme of dragons, has 
been spectacular.  

 
Dragons’ eyes by Chestnut Class. 

 
Oxfordshire Libraries have asked us to let you know that -  
  
Most libraries are now open. They have full COVID safe precautions – find 
out more at www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/libraries 
  
There’s so much children can discover in libraries, such as a wide range of books 
to read for pleasure and information, online resources and free computer 
access. Here is a video all about the services available in Oxfordshire Libraries. 
https://vimeo.com/485387049/ea992e6fe3 
 

The PTA have arranged a Rags2Riches collection for May 
12th. If you have anything which you would like to donate 
the school receives 40p per kilo for school projects.  
Please bag up your donations of clothes, accessories, or 
shoes, in good condition, in a sealed binbag and leave 
them on the lawn of the Parish Hall on the morning of 

May 12th. Thank you to the PTA for finding an inventive solution so that this 
collection can take place. 
 
As always, we will take due regard of evolving DfE requirements and plan 
accordingly, keeping you updated.  
 
 

 

 

http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/libraries
https://vimeo.com/485387049/ea992e6fe3
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Dates for your 

diary 

 

 

21st May 2021 – Class 

Photographs  

(These will be done following all 

Covid Infection Control 

Guidelines) 

 
Term dates 2020-2021 

 

Tem Dates 2021 2022  

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food allergies.  

To ensure the safety of all of our children please avoid sending your child to 

school with anything that contains nuts this includes sandwiches containing 

peanut butter or chocolate spread. 

 

Mental Health Service Team Newsletter  

 

As the weather hopefully continues to improve, please think about sending your 
child with a sunhat, clearly labelled with their name, and ensure that all the 
garments that children quickly remove when the sun comes out are also 
labelled. 
 
Children must not bring suncream to school (or nursery): please apply it before 
school.  

  

 
 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Page/Detail/term-dates-1
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/cba18e97-fdfa-488e-8c09-411ad5061be9/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202021%202022.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/efd67319-2d00-4cf8-a128-84f43a3f5b9a/MHST%20May%202021%20newsletter.pdf
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